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Hall Estill Media Law Attorney Robert Nelon recently served on a panel at a journalism historians
conference, exploring the bombing and its implications for media law.

Comments from Nelon and the panel are featured in the story The Timothy McVeigh case and its impact on
media law in the Columbia Journalism Review.
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